Kilbarchan Primary School
Hallowe’en Plans

29/10/10

Dear Parents and Carers

As you will be aware the Parent Council, with the help of many families, have kindly supported the
school with some Hallowe’en Fun this year. We are very much aware that our children have missed
out on lots of activities with the restrictions that are currently in place but didn’t want them to miss
out on the Hallowe’en fun this week!

Please be assured that all appropriate quarantining measures, for the activities mentioned below,
have been put in place to keep the children safe whilst having fun.

Tomorrow, Friday 30 October, all children will be able to take part in a Pumpkin Orienteering Hunt,
with a range of questions to get the children thinking and problem solving. This will take place outside
if the weather permits but may have to be brought indoors. A decision will be made on the day.

Can | say a big thank you to all the families who helped by decorating and carving the pumpkins, what
an amazing job you have done! You have really helped to make this special for our children.

The Parent Council have kindly donated bags of sweets for the children. These are pre-packed sweets
which have been quarantined in the school for the recommended period. The children will all be given
their sweets at the end of the day.

We will be having a Wear What You Want Day tomorrow as well. There is no expectation to dress up,
children can come in their jeans and trainers should they wish. For those who are dressing up, could |
ask that accessories are kept to a minimum please? For anyone wishing to donate to our Playground
Equipment fund, please see the section on ParentPay that allows you to do this.

| know that the children will really appreciate the effort that has gone into the activities tomorrow and
| would like to extend the school’s thanks for all the hard work by our Parent Council and families. You
really are wonderful!

Fiona MacKenzie
Head Teacher



